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Bulletin #09-25 
January 17, 2025 

 

PORT OF LA CONSTRUCTION 
REMOTE PARKING LOT 

 
The Port of Los Angeles (POLA) has started construction on the remote lot 
at 701 Henry Ford and is scheduled to be completed by mid-May 2025.    
 
The gate will be closed until construction is completed.  
  

 
 
Fraternally, 
Gary Herrera    Mario Medina    Gabe Zuniga 
President    Vice President    Secretary/Treasurer  
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